High Council for National Reconciliation
Kabul 
Afghanistan
Dear Chairman of the High Council for National Reconciliation,
Over the past two decades, Afghanistan has made important strides on women’s rights. However, major challenges remain, violence against women is widespread, and 2.2 million Afghan girls still do not attend school. Women’s rights are in danger of being further compromised during the peace talks with the Taliban and other rebel forces.

I urge the High Council for National Reconciliation to recognize the importance of women’s contributions in the development and advancement of Afghan society and to ensure that the gains women have made are non-negotiable during the peace talks., and that women’s rights must be respected and protected in all regions of Afghanistan.
Sincerely,

cc:

Embassy of the Islamic Republic of Afghanistan
2341 Wyoming Ave NW
Washington, DC 20008
